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Dear Parents  
 
Bake sale for Cancer research - In memory of Nicola Moyle. 
 
 

On Friday 31st March (Last day of term), we will be holding an after-

school bake sale to raise money for Cancer Research in memory of our 

dear colleague Nicola Moyle.  

 

Many of our children, older siblings and families will have wonderful 

memories of Mrs Moyle from her time working in school as a teaching 

assistant for over 10 years. We are coming together with the Moyle 

family and the community to help raise money to help fight cancer by 

helping Cancer Research to discover, detect, prevent and treat it 

effectively.  

 

If you would like to donate some cakes to sell, please bring them in on 

Thursday 30th or Friday 31st   March. Alternatively, there is a just giving 

page where money can be donated directly to the campaign.   

 

It will be great to see our school come to together to help raise money for 

this great cause.  

Many Thanks,  

Mrs Shilling  

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/megs-giving-page-69
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/megs-giving-page-69


 

 


